
Invitation Letter
Dear Colleagues：

In recent years, Beihang University has committed to the UPS

internationalization layout, with a special focus on student-to-student

mobility. To further deepen our collaboration with world-renowned

universities and establish a premier international platform for

technological innovation and cultural exchanges, we are soon to host the

inaugural Beihang Global Science and Innovation Competition. Themed

“Building Dreams in Aviation, Leading the Future with Intelligence”, this

event focuses on the design of future aircraft and represents a top-tier

event in technological innovation for students worldwide. Through this

competition, we aim to enhance our cooperation in talent cultivation with

leading global universities, jointly nurturing top-quality, innovative talent

in the aerospace field.

We hereby extend our sincere invitation and expect students from

your esteemed university to participate in this program. We look forward

to collaborating on this blueprint for scientific innovation and wish you

outstanding success in the competition!

Beihang University

June, 2024


